
March 27, 2024 
 
To: City Clerk’s Office 
 City of Toronto 
  
Per. Matthew Green, Council and Committee Administrator 
 hertpb@toronto.ca 
 
re:  Introduction of New Business for TB 16 
 
Good morning, 
 
I recommend to the Toronto Preservation Board the introduction of a new item for consideration at 
the upcoming meeting of the Board on March 28th, 2024 (PB 16): 

• 374, 376 and 378 Yonge Street – Approval of Application for Alterations to Designated 
Heritage Properties Under Part IV, Section 33 of the Ontario Heritage Act and Authority to 
Enter into a Heritage Easement Agreement. 

 

With thanks, 

 
Julia Rady PhD CAHP 
Chair, Toronto Preservation Board 
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